
 
 

City Hall • 15670 NE 85th Street • PO Box 97010 • Redmond, WA • 98073-9710 

 
April 01, 2025 
 
 
Melissa Stuart, Board Chair 
Redmond CFD No. 2014-01 
15670 NE 85th Street 
PO Box 97010, MS 4NEX 
Redmond, WA 98073-9710 
 
Re: Community Facility District 2014-1 Approval of 2024 Insurance Invoice 
 
 
Dear Ms. Stuart: 
 
Please approve the payment of the attached invoice related to Community Facility District 
2014-1 (CFD 2014-1). The following is a summary of the attached invoice:  
   

 Travelers Invoice No. 3396F2227June2024 for $480.00 for 2024 liability 
insurance.  

o The policy is a one-year term. The policy provides Crime Coverage for 
$1,000,000, and the Employee theft single loss limit is $1,000,000 
with $25,000 Loss Retention. 
 

o The next renewal invoice is due in June 2025. 
 

The delay in submitting the 2024 invoice for approval is due to the ongoing review process 
to get our financial statements caught up. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 425-556-2180. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nida Hermoso, Finance Manager (Accounting) 
 
cc: Malisa Files, Chief Operating Officer 
 Kelley Cochran, Director of Finance  
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